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Re: SB 5540 Testimony 

Co-chairs and members of the Joint Sub-Committee on Transportation and Economic Development, 

On behalf of both Shannon Nill, President of Guaranty dealerships, and the Oregon RV Dealers 
Association, I am grateful for the opportunity to speak in favor of Senate Bill 5540. 

The budget proposed includes the DMV Service Transformation Program (STP). This will allow for much 
needed systems updates. Improving systems increases efficiency, and everyone- from DOT/DMV, to 
Dealers, to vehicle owners, benefits from the improvements. 

Thank you for your consideration in moving Senate Bill 5540 forward. 


